
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jack Kroeck [mailto:canoerjack@me.com]  
Sent: Sunday, June 22, 2014 11:11 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: CAFOs 
 
Looking ahead to the future, one can see tourism is the big money maker for ALL Arkansans.  Large 
animal operations benefit the few.  Please restrict the size AND number of CAFOs in our beautiful state. 
Jack kroeck 
661 County Road 546 
Berryville, AR 72616 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


